
New Drop-Off and Pick-Up Traffic Pattern
Effective- October 3rd, 8:00-8:30 and 4:00-4:25

● All traffic enters from N Tarrant Pkwy, all 
three lanes will be one directional during the 
designated times. 

● All traffic exits through Thompson Rd during 
the designated times.

● Absolutely no cars will be permitted in the 
bus lane. (Marked by an X.)

● “Select Drop Off” is designated by a pass 
displayed on the dash. “Select Drop Off” 
occurs in the employee parking lot.

● Staff will no longer park in the spaces 
directly in front of the campus entrance. 
These spaces will be available for parents 
and visitors. 

Thank you for your continued support! 


